
Question on Notice 
 

No. 67 
 

Asked on Thursday, 13 February 2014 
 
 
 
MR PUCCI asked the Minister for Transport and Main Roads (MR EMERSON) —  
 
QUESTION: 

 
Will the Minister advise what improvements to services and routes will occur for public transport 
routes between Flagstone, Greenbank and Browns Plains? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Logan for the question. 
 
As part of the south-east Queensland Network Review, a package of service improvements was 
made in the Logan area that better reflects the needs of the community.   
 
One of these services is bus route 540, which now operates on an hourly frequency between 
Beaudesert and Browns Plains. Passengers who terminate their journey at Browns Plains Plaza 
have the option of connecting to feeder services that will take them to other key destinations 
such as hospitals, shopping centres, train stations, universities and TAFE and Brisbane City.  
 
I am advised the Department of Transport and Main Roads is currently working with local 
developers in Flagstone to plan for the future public transport needs of this growing community. 
 
 
  


